
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 4/1/2013 9:49:46 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: ejhagan@sbcglobal.net (ejhagan@sbcglobal.net) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Upcoming Budget Related Pre-Hearings/Hearings- Planning and Preparation 

Laura, 

Ignore this last message, my computer is possessed. Hope you had a nice Easter? 

CEO dinner on the 30th. How about we go the Marine Memorial and ask if we can use the 
Library. We can order of the menu or send them a couple of choices. This would not be that 
hard to track since there is only about 8 of us. What do you think? 

BGH 

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III 

Director 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

(916) 267-7201 Mobile 

eth@eptic.ea.80v 

"No one dies on my watch!" 

"No better friend - no worse enemy!" 

Effective 1 Jan 2013, Consumer Protection and Safety Division (PCSD) will become the "Safety and Enforcement 
Division" (SED) 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 

SB GT&S 0262659 
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Redacted 

SB GT&S 0262660 


